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Our June outing was at Harvest Moon RV Park, Adairsville, Georgia hosted by 

Milt & Paula Burtch. 

 

The following members were present Bowles’, Burtch’s, Sowers’, Tomsett’s, 

Tudor’s, and Yontz’s. 

 

We welcomed our new members Shelby & Susie Bowles.   

 

Friday evening we had dinner at The Adairsville Inn which the food was great. 

After dinner we went back to the club house for dessert and had our meeting.   

Then Paula had a couple of great games for us to play “Two Truths and a Lie”  

and a game where Paula asks us questions and we had to answer. 

 

Saturday everyone was on their own during the day.  Saturday evening our host 

provided the meat for dinner and everyone brought side dishes. 

 

The Georgia State Rally for 2016 will be at Coastal Georgia RV Resort, Brunswick, 

Georgia, May 12 – 14, 2016 and Pre Rally May 10 & 11, 2016.  The theme will be 

“A Pirates Life for Me”. 

 

Sunday morning we said our goodbyes until the next time we meet. 
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